JOIN US AND HELP
INJURED VETERANS FIND

THEIR NEXT MISSION IN LIFE.

|
Wilcox One For The Warriors

November 1st to December 1st, 2019

Wilcox Primary has been actively involved with our local veterans for 17+ years. We have
sponsored Bring-A-Veteran-To-Lunch and marched in the Memorial Day Parade nearly every year
as well to honor our veterans. This year, we would like to expand our support of veterans to
include fundraising for the Wounded Warrior Project. Let's give One ($1) For The Warriors from
each student to help these many heroes who have given so much of themselves!

Proud
Supporter of

WOUNDED WARRIOR
PROJECT’

"WOUNDED WARRIOR
PROJECT CHANGED MY
LIFE FOR THE BETTER.”

WOUNDED WARRIOR SEAN KARPF



